
 
 

Meeting Notes for November, 5 2015 (SLTC 105.) 
 
Chair: Abby Gatmaitan (GatmaitanAN@hendrix.edu) 
Vice-Chairs: Kevin Krajcir, Programs (KrajcirKJ@hendrix.edu) 

         William O’Brochta, Campaigns (ObrochtaWJ@hendrix.edu) 
 

Members in Positions of Responsibility: 
Erica Benoit  Secretary 
Emma Gaither  Veasey 
Annie Meek  Martin 
Evan Rivera  Hardin 
Lauren Long  Couch 
Kaylee Davis  Galloway,  

Social Media Guru 
Allison Monroe Raney 

Coco Guillot  Apartments 
Pearl Jangjiravat Houses 
Miranda Donakey Market Square/ 

Off-Campus  
Eric Huynh  Technology/At-Large 
Grahm Valadie  At-Large  
Megan Cassingham New Student 
Jenna Bracas  New Student 

 
General Members:  

1. Call to Order (7:05 p.m.) with Introductions. 
2. Attendance taken by Secretary. 
3. Last meeting’s minutes approved. 
4. Report by the ECC Chair 

a. Food Week went well!  
b. No Shave November: 35 people signed up! 
c. Meeting Schedule: 11/12(Sandra Levya from the Locals and La Lucha Space is 

coming to speak), 11/19, 12/3, 1/21 
5. Report by ECC Vice-Chair, Programs 

a. Fre7e Store: We still need donations!  
b. Football: 11/7 tailgate at 11:30 and game at 1PM 
c. In the future, look forward to a campus wide Clean Up Sunday!  

6. Report by ECC Vice-Chair, Campaigns 
a. President’s Climate Commitment: We will know by the end of this semester 

whether the board will pass and sign the commitment.  
b. CSFC Update (Composting): We are working on the last step, which is to contact 

companies that will buy the compost.  
i. What happened to the metal cups?? Dish workers were throwing them 

away by accident, and they were not durable enough to go through dish-
washing machine. We are working on encouraging people to use the 
small dessert bowls. 

7. Position of Responsibility reports: 
a. Report by ECC Hardin Hall Representative 



 
 

i. Nothing to report, other than there is a lot of smoking (cigarette butts) 
occurring at the Hardin Gazebo 

b. Report by ECC Martin Hall Representative 
i. Recycling looks surprisingly good.  

ii. The recycling competition was went well as a trial run. 
iii. Light signs need to be done. 

c. Report by ECC Couch Hall Representative 
i. Not present. 

d. Report by ECC Raney Hall Representative 
i. Allison is now the Raney representative! 

ii. Bio Blitz went well! 15 people showed up! 
iii. Will start the Recycling Bin Inventory soon.  

e. Report by ECC Veasey Hall Representative 
i. Emma is now the Veasey representative!  

f. Report by ECC Galloway Hall Representative 
i. Urban Farm Fest at the Faulkner Urban Farm behind the library at Tyler 

Street this Saturday from 11-2 PM. 
g. Report by ECC Houses Representative 

i. Origami Night is next Wednesday at 1-4PM in the Mills Library.  
ii. Everyone in the houses received signs on how to recycle.  

h. Report by ECC Apartments Representative 
i. Craft projects with Coco? 

i. Report by ECC Market Square/Off-Campus Representative 
i. Not present. 

j. Report by Members At Large 
i. Eric: Researching lightbulb recycling. Toner cartridges, batteries, etc. are 

not being recycled, but we have the recycling in the OTC. 
ii. Grahm: questions about the mobile printing 

k. Report by ECC New Student Representatives 
i. Megan: Glass recycling signs are up in the remaining residence halls! 

ii. Jenna: Not present. 
8. General Business:  

a. Constituent Concerns: fill out form online at Hendrix.edu/ECC 
i. Football lights are left on quite a bit!  

9. Dismissal (8:00 p.m.) 


